
Church Hall Meeting Q & A 

 

On October 14, Church Hall reports from the Leadership Council were made available 

online.  Additionally, folks were invited to submit any questions that they might want to 

have answered.  Only two questions were submitted – here are the questions and our 

responses. 

 

1.  At the previous church, I was locked in and couldn't get outside.  Could that occur at 

our new church?  (Submitted by Jane Lerch) 

Answer:  No.  There are no doors that can be locked, which would prevent a person from 

exiting the building in an emergency. 

 

2.  Why are people discouraged from visiting areas of the building after/between services 

on Sundays? (Submitted by Jane Lerch) 

Answer:  CUMC is taking every COVID-19 precaution to make all areas of our church as 

safe as possible.  We have scheduled tours of the building on the first Sunday of the 

month so our custodial staff can disinfect those areas after the tours. 

 


